
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Cox <markc@uk.palziv.com>  
Sent: 18 May 2021 15:12 
To: sales@interpak.ltd.uk 
Cc: Stuart Pooler <stuartp@uk.palziv.com> 
Subject: FURTHER PRICE INCREASE. 
 
Hi John, 
 
 
 
Hope that all is well with you today. 
 
 
Unfortunately, we need to advise you of the need for a further price increase of 8%, on all Palziv PE 
foam products as from the 1.7.21 
 
 
This is based on continuing large increases in LDPE resin pricing, and smaller increases in other raw 
materials. 
 
 
This has literally been announced this morning by our factory and we are trying to do the decent thing 
by notifying you immediately. 
 
 
Please let me know if you would like me to call you. 
 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
 
 
Mark Cox 
 
Sales and General Manager. 
 

 
Palziv UK Ltd 
 
E-mail: markc@uk.palziv.com 
 
E-mail: uk@palziv.com 
 
Mobile no. 07918-940554 
 
Website: www.palziv.com 
 
Skype: mac_uk3 
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